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Bring your questions to our investor webchat
Come and join our webchat, in which the Vice-Presidents of the Grupa Azoty Management Board, Messrs.
Andrzej Skolmowski and Marek Kapłucha, will be answering investors' questions.

The chat will begin at noon on Tuesday, December 3rd and it  will cover financial results of Grupa Azoty for Q3
2013.

The event is co-organised by the Polish Association of Retail Investors, and will be held at the Association's
website, here.

http://www.sii.org.pl/7225/aktualnosci/czat-inwestorski/grupa-azoty-po-wynikach-finansowych-za-iii-kwartal-2013-czat-inwestorski.html#ak7225

